
Ms. Maeva GARCIA-FISCHER 
36 Mc Curtain Street 
Cork, Ireland 
! + 353 8 34 81 94 96 
✉ maeva.garcia-fischer@live.fr 

Sir or Madam, 

I’m currently studying law as an Erasmus student at the University College of 
Cork, in Ireland and I am also preparing the Diploma in Common Law that offers the 
University. 

After obtaining my High School degree I went overseas to learn English. I lived 
in a complete independence and I held various functions in various fields. This was 
a  wonderful  experience  and very informative, it was very meaningful for my 
development both professionally and personally. I learned to speak in a country that was 
totally unknown to me, to adapt to a new culture and to a new lifestyle and to changing 
circumstances. But most importantly, my expectations for my future professional life have 
been confirmed. 

Back in France, studying law was definitely obvious, but it was mostly the 
certainty that I had to study it in its international dimension. That is the reason why I 
chose to study Business Law and especially why I am willing to apply for Masters in 
International Business Law next year. 

I dream of working abroad or at least to work for a multinational company 
and being constantly in relation to the rest of the world. 

For this to happened, I aim to request a placement in your firm in order to do 
an internship to immerse myself in the field of Business Law. This internship would allow 
me to work in one of the countries of Common-Law in a field which I aspire, but more 
importantly, it would give me the knowledge of these countries that I need.  

That is why an internship in Ireland, especially in a prestigious law firm is not 
negligible. It would allow me to acquire the knowledge, skills and vocabulary essential for 
my professional future and more importantly to have a first experience in the legal 
community.  

Getting in a firm as reputable as yours is not easy, but I think that I am able to 
make up the difference with on the one hand my good level of English, and secondly with 
my determination that is second to none. 

I look forward to hearing from you and hope that my wish can take your 
agreement. I hope you will give me the opportunity to display my skills and enthusiasm in 
an interview.  

Best regards, 

Maeva GARCIA-FISCHER


